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Q. Please discuss the likelihood of Hydro filing its next GRA in the first quarter of 2026. As part of

the response, please outline the factors that may delay the GRA filing beyond that timeline and

what steps Hydro is taking to mitigate against any further delay.

A. Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (“Hydro’) is currently preparing to file its next general rate

application in the first quarter of 2026. As noted in Hydro’s most recent Quarterly Update on the
filing of its next general rate application,* Hydro will confirm a more specific date for the filing in

a subsequent Quarterly Update.

1 “Quarterly Update — Items Impacting the Delay of Hydro’s Next General Rate Application, “ Newfoundland and Labrador
Hydro, June 27, 2025. http://www.pub.nf.ca/indexreports/nextgeneral/From%20NLH%20-
%20Filing%200f%20Next%20General%20Rate%20Application%20-%20Quarterly%20Update%20-%202025-06-27.PDF
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